
 

A massive well done to our year 5 and 6 swimming team who took 

part in the Hanley Town swimming gala this morning at Ormiston 

Horizon Academy. All the children showed fantastic effort and 

enthusiasm. We were really proud of them because they kept trying 

so hard even when they found their races tricky. Hanley St Luke’s 

managed to achieve 3rd place overall in the competition. Special 

mention to Daisy who won all her individual races and will now go 

onto representing Hanley in the City finals. 9-4-24 


